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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

14th March 2025 
Dear All, 
 
I would like to start with a well done to all classes who, over the last two weeks, have made us all extremely proud 
with their Celebration Worships. The amount of work they have covered this year, the pride they show in their work 
and the way they displayed this to the audience is a credit to them all and also to the staff who work so hard to 
support them.  
 
On Wednesday, our Year 3 & 4 footballers played in the Sherborne Schools’ Tournament and did brilliantly by 
coming second out of the 8 schools in the area. Our Year 5 & 6 netball team also managed an excellent second place 
in their tournament. Well done and thanks to all of the players, in both squads, who represented the school so well. 
 
Teachers are thoroughly looking forward to seeing you next week for Parent Consultation. You will leave the 
consultation with a sheet showing you your child’s target levels, levels this year, attendance and also areas to focus 
on. Please do come prepared with any specific questions or queries about your child’s performance. Booking is still 
available: if you are struggling to book, please call into the office.  
 

Please get your orders in for ASSA’s boxed cream teas for someone special on Mother’s Day. These will be 
given to the children on 28th March and will include a scone, jam, cream, and tea. If you would like to book, 
please can the attached order form and return it to the school office by close of day 19th March. Boxes cost 
£3:50 each. There will also be an order form coming home in your child’s bag today. 
 
Our wonderful guitar teacher, Sam, has some capacity to take on additional pupils. If you are interested in your child 
having guitar lessons, please contact Lou in the office.  
 
The process of us joining Pickwick Academy Trust, taking on new systems combined with the end of the academic 
year has led to Lou’s workload being (temporarily) extremely high. Please do use myself, Lisa and other members of 
staff - if at all possible - for any queries, questions or to pass on messages: we may not be as efficient or 
knowledgeable as Lou, however, we will do our best!  
 
Linked to the above, in the coming weeks we will be launching our new parent portal with Arbor Education (many of 
you would have experienced this at the Gryphon School). This portal will be used for club bookings, meal bookings, 
communication and much more. It is extremely important that you all initiate an account once we get to that stage. 
Also, after next week, there will be no facility in school to pay for anything in cash. We are confident that, after a bit 
of short-term pain (in changing systems), booking and communication will become so much simpler in the future.    
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
Nigel and Lisa 
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Notices 

Cricket 

All Stars Cricket in Stalbridge provides non-stop fun for all children aged 5-8 years old. 

 

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/stalbridge/Course/0dca3512-b4cd-4650-bb11-

90402e406010?fbclid=IwY2xjawI-

vFBleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHRB8ZQapR94HKU3ZpgSeFWAAqScTOuQh6zeV1gW7QVE1V3Nfds75ih0ySA_

aem_-nxu-EQLgiW17uK8iqbzdg 

 

U9s training starts on Thursday 17th April and then Fridays thereafter from 1830 

 

Stalbridge Conkerers is the ladies team. They are a relaxed mixed ability group of ladies who enjoy 

cricket and have fun playing softball cricket. Do go along and join them as they always welcome 

new players no matter your experience.  

 

Training nights are Fridays from 1845 - 2000 from 25th April 

 

For more information: 

www.stalbridgecc.co.uk 

Info@stalbridgecc.co.uk 

 

Please see the attached  

Important Dates for your Diaries 

Tue 18 Mar  - Parent Consultation (1:30 – 6pm) 
Thu 20 Mar  - Parent Consultation (1:30 – 6pm) 
Wed 26 Mar  - Ruby Class Ukulele Performance @ 2:45pm  
Fri 4 Apr  - Easter Service @ 10am 
Fri 4 Apr  - Last day of term 
7 – 21 April  - Easter Holiday 
Tue 22 April  - Children back in school 
12 – 15 May  - Year 6 SATs 
19 – 21 May  - Year 6 Residential 
26 – 30 May  - Half Term 
2 – 13 June  - Year 4 Multiplication Check 
9 – 13 June  - Year 1 Phonics Screening 
10 June  - Class & Year 6 Leavers Photos 
Wed 25 June  - Aquathlon 
Fri 27 June  - Sports Day 
20 – 22 June  - Y5 Sleepover 
Tue 1 July  - Year 6 move up day @ Gryphon School    
Fri 18 July  - Leaver’s Service @ 1:30pm (Year 6 parents, carers & families) 
Fri 18 July  - Last day of academic year 
21, 22 & 23 July - INSET Days, pupils not in 


